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NOTE FROM THE PERMANENT MISSION OF THE EASTERN REPUBLIC OF URUGUAY
REQUESTING INCLUSION OF THE ITEM “FIRST INTER-AMERICAN SPECIALIZED CONFERENCE ON PUBLIC SECURITY” ON THE ORDER OF BUSINESS

OF THE NEXT REGULAR MEETING OF THE PERMANENT COUNCIL
Permanent Mission of the Eastern Republic of Uruguay
to the
Organization of American States

No. – 73/09

Washington, D.C., May 8, 2009

Excellency:
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I have the honor to address Your Excellency to request inclusion of the item “First Inter-American Specialized Conference on Public Security” on the agenda of the next meeting of the Permanent Council.  The aforementioned conference will be held in Uruguay from August 4-5, 2009, pursuant to the “Commitment to Public Security in the Americas,” adopted by the First Meeting of Ministers of Public Security of the Americas that was held on October 8, 2008 in Mexico City.

Accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration.

Ambassador María Luján Flores


Permanent Representative

To

Ambassador Graeme C. Clark

Permanent Representative of Canada

Chair of the Permanent Council

Organization of American States

Washington, D.C.



� FILENAME  \* MERGEFORMAT �CP22287E04�





� EMBED Word.Picture.8  ���








_953622076.doc




PERMANENT COUNCIL



